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KinderFarms voluntarily recalls all KinderMed pain  
& fever products due to acetaminophen instability 

 

At Prime Therapeutics Management, we want to help you receive the best possible care.  

Visit PrimeTherapeutics.com/DrugRecalls to review the latest FDA drug recalls. 

About this recall: 

KinderFarms is voluntarily recalling all lots of KinderMed Infants’ pain & fever oral suspension  

(160 mg/5 mL of acetaminophen; NDC 82673-0096-02) and KinderMed Kids’ Pain & Fever oral 

suspension (160 mg/5 mL of acetaminophen; NDC 82673-0097-04) to the retail and consumer level. 

These over-the-counter products are being voluntarily recalled due to acetaminophen instability as 

testing showed some lots were not within range and thereby may pose a health risk.  

Acetaminophen is the active ingredient in many pain-relieving medicines. 

What this means to you:  

As a result of acetaminophen levels being outside of the expected range, the product may lead to 

adverse effects, such as stomach pain, nausea, vomiting, or jaundice (yellowing of the skin or eyes)  

at higher doses. The company has not received any reports of serious adverse events from either of 

these products to date. No other KinderFarms products are impacted by this recall.  

Consumers who purchased either of these products should stop using them and may return the product 

to the place of purchase for a full refund. Consumers with questions may contact the company at 

ConsumerRelations@KinderFarms.com or 800.996.2930, 6 a.m.–5 p.m. Pacific Time (PT). 
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